
 

 

 

 

 

Personal Message from Mayor Bonnie Crombie 

   

On behalf of the great City of Mississauga and Members 

of my Council, I would like to wish you a Happy New 

Year! As we usher in 2024, we mark the start of a new 

chapter and an opportunity for us to set goals, renew our 

commitments to improving our lives and find ways to be 

better family members, friends, colleagues and 

neighbours to those in our community. 

 

Mississauga’s sister city relationship with Kariya has 

fostered strong connections and contributed significantly 

to the growth and development of both cities. Both of our 

cities learn from one another, drive innovation and foster 

economic prosperity. Mississauga and Kariya have not 

only strengthened the bonds between the two 

communities but have also enhanced understanding between Canada and Japan. 

As we say goodbye to 2023 and welcome 2024, I would like to wish you and your 

families nothing but peace, happiness and good health. Once again Happy New Year 

and best wishes for 2024.  

 

Warmest Regards,  

 
 
Bonnie Crombie, MBA, ICD.D 
Mayor, City of Mississauga  
 

 


